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Friday 22nd October 2021 

 

A HUGE well done to our brilliant V.I.P’s  and Stars of the Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

School News! 
 

 

 Happy Half-Term! – We have finally made it to the end of our first 

half-term and both the children and staff are ready for the break! 

Everyone has been working incredibly hard. It has been wonderful to 

come together as a school family without bubbles and closures.  I 

really hope this can continue into next half-term. 

 Nursery Visit – I had the most amazing visit to our Nursery class last 

week.  They have been learning all about families and Mrs 

Jancarova wanted them to feel like a part of our school family by 

meeting myself and Fr. John-Paul.  It was lovely to sit with them 

and read them a story.  We are so lucky to have them in our 

family. 

 Pyjama Day – A HUGE thank you to all of you for your support on 

our recent Pyjama Day.  Our children raised a whopping £158.65 

for playground equipment.  

Reminders 

 

 

 Pupil Premium – If you think you may qualify for Free School 

Meals, then please call the Main Office and they will provide 

you with an application form.  Not only will your child receive 

free school meals, but they will also receive the lunch 

vouchers during half-term holidays and reduced prices on 

school trips and events! 

Parish and 

Community 

 
 

 
 

 The parish will be making preparations for Advent at the end 

of November, which means there will be lots of wonderful 

Masses and events happening in the church.  Don’t forget 

that everyone is welcome to attend Mass. Fr. John-Paul 

would love to see you all there! 

 Class Masses will resume on Thursday 4th November.  Year 6 

will start off, so if you are a parent of a child in Year 6, then 

please feel free to attend. 

Class V.I.P. Star of the Week Super Scientist 

Nursery Faith Mary-Jayne  

Reception Charlie Martino  

Year 1 Shaun-Henry Sebastian Scarlett 

Year 2 Katy Caitlyn Szymon 

Year 3 Savannah Bailee-Rose Daria 

Year 4 Codie Ellie-Mae Steven 

Year 5 Alison Lilly Joshua 

Year 6 Iya Wojciech Scott and Lucas 
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‘St. Joseph’s… 

 …where minds blossom 

and love grows!’ 

Year 5 
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